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I worked in the mental health field for 15 years for people with chronic mental illness 

and co-occurring disorders, including addictions of every kind, compounding the 

mental illness and leaving people in a vicious cycle. Bill 110 is one of the worst bills 

that could have been passed, compounding the devastation further. There must be 

accountability to help people. It is a common sense principal that was lost in Bill 110. 

Thank you. Katherine Stone, M.A., QMHP, CADC I 


